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September 20, 2023
To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as official recognition of the Pribilof School District awarding the fuel
oil bid for 2023-2024 to City of St. Paul, based on St. Paul, AK. The price will be $5.93/ gallon
and will cover teacher housing, and the school’s needs. We appreciate the efforts put forth on
our behalf and look forward to doing business with you.

Thank you,
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Michael Baldwin
Superintendent
Pribilof School District



